
D​ear Varsity Football Players & Parents: 

  

This summer, July 28th  – 30th,  the North Scott Football program will be returning to the 

Central College Team Camp in Pella, Iowa.   This is a fully padded camp and players will 

receive instruction from the Central College football staff as well as our North Scott football 

staff.   In addition to the position specific coaching the players will receive, we will be 

scrimmaging other high school teams in attendance at this camp.  All football pads will be 

provided by North Scott football program and we will have a check out time prior to leaving for 

Central College.  

  

The cost for this camp is $170 per player.  However, we do not want cost to be a factor on a 

player attending this camp.  ​The North Scott Football program will pay for $80 of each player’s 

camp fee, plus the cost of transportation to and from camp​.   If the remaining cost of $90 is an 

issue, please contact me or any other coach or person connected with the North Scott football 

program and we will make arrangements to cover the entire cost of the camp.  Again, I want to 

stress that we do not want money to be a reason that a player does not participate, please contact 

us and we will take care of the cost confidentially.  If you are able, ​we are asking that each 

player pay $90 of the cost of the camp.  

 

Here is the link to register for The Central College Team Camp: 

https://web.central.edu/athletics/camps/team/?camp=Football_Team_Camp_Coach 

 

Camp Brochure Link for Camp information: 

https://athletics.central.edu/documents/2019/5/2//FB_team_camp_19.pdf?id=1885 

 

Most of the camp information is included in the link above. Please register for the team camp by 

Friday, July 19th.   This camp is very important part of what we do preparing for the season.  It is 

https://web.central.edu/athletics/camps/team/?camp=Football_Team_Camp_Coach
https://athletics.central.edu/documents/2019/5/2//FB_team_camp_19.pdf?id=1885


important from a fundamental point as well as a team bonding / chemistry point of view.   If you 

cannot attend, please contact Coach Tippet or Coach Brunkan as soon as possible so we can 

make the appropriate plans.   Baseball players, this camp will only conflict with the baseball 

team if we make the State Baseball Tournament in Des Moines.  (I hope we have this conflict, 

because that would be a great problem to have!)  Please register like normal and if we make the 

State Tournament, a full refund of your money will be given. 

  

The first day of camp is on Sunday July 28​th​.  We will be leaving from the high school parking 

lot that morning (exact time to be determined).  We are planning on having a school bus 

transport our players to and from Pella. The team camp concludes on Tuesday, July 30​th​ ​ at 

approximately 11:30 am.  

  

If you have any immediate questions, please contact me.  Our coaching staff is very excited 

about this team camp.  We believe it has multiple benefits for our program such as improved 

team chemistry, character building activities, and player skill development.  Have a great start to 

your summer and Go Lancers! 

 


